Department of Engineering
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer

3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046 Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

MEMORANDUM

January 8, 2018

To:

Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. 16

County Engineer

Re:

Temporary Construction Easement

North Livingston Road

Due to the failure of the culvert and the roadway on North Livingston Road, the County needs to replace the existing pipe with a box culvert. As a result, the County will need to get on private property at the ends of the pipe to properly install the box.

Therefore, it is the recommendation of the Engineering Department for the Board to approve the temporary construction easements at 1106 North Livingston Road, and Lot 3, Spring Brook Farm, North Livingston Road.